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I am writing in support of HB2682. Portland streets have become unsafe, and I support giving
the City more latitude in setting speed limits. I am a Portland resident, I work in Portland, and
my child attends a Portland public school, so I have an interest in increasing the safety on our
streets.
thanks,
David Goodyke
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